NOTICE

THERE WILL BE A PRE-BID CONFERENCE AT 10:00A.M. ON JUNE 8, 2001 CONCERNINGBOTH
THE MORNING AND AFTERNOON JUNE BID OPENING IN THE OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION ROOM.

THE NEW DIRECT LINE TO THE OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION ORDER
DESK 1S405/522-3474. PLEASE USE THISNUMBER WHEN ORDERINGPLANSAND PROPOSALS.
IF ORDERING PLANS ONLY, PLEASE CALL THE REPRODUCTION BRANCH AT 405/521-2586.

ALL PROPOSALSNOT MAILED WILL BETURNED INTO THE REPRODUCTION OFFICE IN THE
MAINLOBBY OF THEOKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATIONBUILDINGPRIORTO
THE OPENING OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION ROOM.

ELECTRONIC BID PACKAGE ISAVAILABLE FOR THEJUNE LETTING.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR USINGTHE ELECTRONIC BIDDING SY STEM (EBS) AREAVAILABLE FROM
THE OFFICE ENGINEER'S OFFICE.

THE PRINTED SHEETS THAT ARE CREATED FROM THE EBSWILL BE PLACED IN FRONT OF
THE BID ITEM PAGES IN THE BIDDING PROPOSAL AND WILL BE TURNED IN WITH THE BID
DOCUMENTSALONG WITH THEPROPER DISK. (THE PAPER COPY OF THEBID ITEMSISTHE
OFFICIAL BID DOCUMENT.)

PLEASEPUT THE CALL ORDERNUMBEROFTHE JOBSY OUARE BIDDINGELECTRONICALLY
ON THE DISK LABEL OF THE ORIGINAL DISK. BE SURE TO SAVE YOUR WORK AND ANY
REVISIONS YOU RECEIVE TO YOUR ORIGINAL DISK AND SUBMIT THAT DISK WITH YOUR
BID.

WEBSITE ADDRESS, (use al lowe case letters):
http://www.okladot.state.ok.us/

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOU MUST USE THE ELECTRONIC BIDDING SYSTEM (EBS
WHEN BIDDINGPROJECTSIN THEHIGHWAY LETTING. FAILURE TO USE THE EBSCOULD
MEAN PCSSIBLE REJECTION OF BIDS.

THE INTERNET ADDRESS FOR THE AGC IS, (use all lower case letteas):
htt p:/ mwww. okagchwy.com/

REMINDER:
THE LOW BIDDER MUST SUBMIT TO THE OFFICE ENGINEER DIVISION WRITTEN
CONFIRMATION FROM THE DBE THAT IT IS PARTICIPATING IN THE CONTRACT AS
PROVIDED IN THE PRIME CONTRACTOR’S COMMITMENT. THIS MAY BE SUBMITTED
WITH THE BID OR NOT LATER THAN THE DEPARTMENT’'S CLOSE OF BUSINESS ON THE
WEDNESDAY FOLLOWING THE BID OPENING. OTHERWISE, THE BID SHALL BE
CONSIDERED NONRESPONSIVE AND SHALL BE REECTED BY THE DEPARTMENT.

THE PRE-BID CONFERENCE FOR THEJUNE LETTING WILL BE HELD ON FRIDAY, JUNE 8,
2001 AT 10 A.M. IN THE COMMISSION ROOM AT THE OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION.




